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As a practicing Oregonian physician I strongly support this measure to protect our 

patients from private equity owned or managed medical groups. Private equity has a 

long history of pursuing profits above all else in a number of industries and we must 

protect Oregonian from receiving subpar care due to corporate cost-cutting 

measures.  


